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Happy New Year! 

Administrative 
Offices closed

January 1st

We would like to thank all of our stakeholders for their 
continued commitment, and invincible enthusiasm which 
made this year’s Stakeholder’s meeting so meaningful and 
productive. Without you, Lee County Youth Development 
Center would not be such a success! This year’s stakeholder’s 
meeting was held on November 14, 2018, and was led by 
Clinical Coordinator, Angela Stringer. Thank you to Ms. 
Roberta Jones for her wonderfully catered refreshments.

Stakeholder’s Meeting


